
 

15th Sunday of Ordinary Time 
July 16, 2017 

 

Saturday, July 15th 
9:00    Edward Lonczak req. by Lonczak-Collins 

Families 
    5:30 Francesa Pieragostini req. by Nick & Rosa   

Cambareri  
Sunday, July 16th                           
 7:30 For the Living & Deceased Members  
  of St. Patrick’s Parish 
 9:00 Rita Costello req by Sr. Kathleen  
10:30  Wanda Lamaruggine req. by Hickey Family  
 Noon Emilie Parker (Newtown) req. by Smith Family  
 5:30 John & Frances Sielicki req. by Jane & Dan 

Hickey 
Monday, July  17th  

   9:00 John & Mary Flynn req. by Flynn Family  
Tuesday July 18th   

9:00 Scott Tinter req. by Family  
      

Wednesday July 19th                             
   9:00 Peter Vincent req. by Vincent Family  
Thursday, July  20th     
   9:00  Fred Roth  req. by Evelyn Calvert  
Friday July  21st              
 9:00 Mary Sue LiCalvi req. by Family  
Saturday, July 22nd  

9:00    Jacqueline M. Garibaldi req. by The Grasso Family  
    5:30 Jim Keyon req. by Family 
Sunday, July 23rd                             
 7:30 For the Living & Deceased Members  
   of St. Patrick’s Parish 
 9:00 Rocco Bueti req by Barrett Family  
10:30  Teresa Vitelli  req. by Marianne Vitelli  
 Noon Jim Kenyon req. by Fran & Jim Dowling 
 5:30 Peter Paterson req. Jane & Dan Hickey  
 

   RECENT COLLECTIONS 
July 9th   $5,430 

The 2nd Collection this week will be for Partnership 
in Faith. Thank you for your generosity. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

Pray for the Sick 

Rayyan Ahsan, Tatum Allen, Virginia Barrett, Zoe 
Bonowitz, Brady, Walter Lauren Dittrich Bilyeu, 
Dominick Cannavo, Michael Casarella,  Conner 
Curran, Marie Doescher, Rose DeCicco, Frankie 
Dezell, Maureen Doran, Mary Doyle, Helen Flower, 
Jean Gallagher, Jeffrey Greason, Leslie 
Hammerschmidt, Margaret Harrington, Francine 
Holley, Richard Hughes, Christine Iannino, Mirella 
Kahriman, Maureen Laning, John Li Conti, Dominic 
Lombardi, Veronica Lopez, Frank Kearns, Joyce 
Kersh, John Magnotta, Kevin Mahoney, Robert 
Mangone, Steve Mazzei, Jim Murphy, John 
Pasquale, John Reardon, Chris Schate, Matthew 
Scherer, Bob Silberberg, Otto Siegwarth, Thomas 
Valentine, Michael Walsh,  Mia Wiltse, Christine 
Young, Eileen Riley Zawada, and all who request 
our prayers.  
 

 It is a privilege and a duty for us to pray for those 
commended to our prayers.  From time to time we start a 
new list to make sure that it is up-to-date. If we have 
removed someone who should remain on the list, please 

call the Parish Office at 234-3344. 

 

Partner–in–Faith Prayer 
Heavenly Father, we ask your blessings and 
protection on the people of Sacred Heart Parish.  
We, your children at St. Patrick’s, invoke your 
name on their behalf.  We are grateful for all you 
have given us and in return we are mindful of 
those who have less than we do.  Bless us all and 
keep us close to you.  May the example of your 
Son, Jesus Christ, be the strength that will make 
us one in you. This we ask through Jesus Christ 
our Lord.  Amen.       .  

 

Cardinal’s Appeal 2017 
The Annual Cardinal’s Appeal is underway. 
Please be as generous as you can to this most 

important Archdiocesan charity. 

 

 
 
 
 



From the Pastor’s Desk 
Returning to the topic of Holy Communion and the 
Worship of the Eucharist Outside Mass. 
 
“The Purpose of Eucharistic Reservation 
 The primary and original reason for reservation of 
the eucharist outside Mass is the administration of 
Viaticum. The secondary reasons are the giving of 
communion and the adoration of our Lord Jesus Christ 
who is present in the sacrament. The reservation of the 
sacrament for the sick led to the praiseworthy practice of 
adoring this heavenly food in the churches. This cult of 
adoration rests upon an authentic and solid basis, 
especially because faith in the real presence of the Lord 
leads naturally to external, public expression of that faith. 
 
 In the celebration of Mass the chief ways in which 
Christ is present in his Church gradually become clear. 
First he is present in the very assembly of the faithful, 
gathered together in his name; next he is present in his 
word, when the Scriptures are read in the Church and 
explained; then in the person of the minister; finally and 
above all, in the eucharistic sacrament. In a way that is 
completely unique, the whole and entire Christ, God and 
man, is substantially and permanently present in the 
sacrament. This presence of Christ under the 
appearance of bread and wine ‘is called real, not to 
exclude other kinds of presence as if they were not real, 
but because it is real par excellence.’ 
 
 Therefore, to express the sign of the eucharist, it 
is more in harmony with the nature of the celebration 
that, at the altar where Mass is celebrated, there should 
if possible be no reservation of the sacrament in the 
tabernacle from the beginning of Mass. The eucharistic 
presence of Christ is the fruit of the consecration and 
should appear to be such. 
 
 The consecrated hosts are to be frequently 
renewed and reserved in a ciborium or other vessel, in a 
number sufficient for the communion of the sick and 
others outside Mass.” 
.  

 

 
 
 
 

Words of Pope Francis 
EARS TO HEAR 

 Because God’s word to us is always an 
incarnate word- a word spelled out to us not 
alphabetically, in syllables, but enigmatically, in 
events, even in the books we read and the movies 
we see- the chances are we will never get it just 
right. We are so used to hearing what we want to 
hear and remaining deaf to what it would be well for 
us to hear, that it is hard to break the habit.  But if we 
keep our hearts and minds open as well as our ears 
if we listen with patience and hope if we remember 
deeply and honestly, then I think we come to 
recognize, beyond all doubt, that, however faintly we 
may hear God, God is indeed speaking to us.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
The Community Center of Northern Westchester 
is in need of baby food, formula, diapers and 
wipes to help serve our youngest and most 
vulnerable neighbors in need. Please keep this 
in mind when donating to the food collection on 

the first Sunday of the month.   

 
 
 

 
 

The following weekend is available for flower 
donations in loving memory of someone or for a 
special intention.  Please call the Parish Office to 
make arrangements (234-3344).  
July 22nd   & July 23rd ,     July 29th & July 30th  

Weekend Flower Donation 

Flowers donated week of July 8th 

by Paul & Ann Marinucci. 

 

Flowers donated week of July 15
th

 

By Nick & Rosa Cambareri  

In loving memory of  

Francesa Pieragostini 

 

 
 
 
 



RELIGIOUS EDUCATION NEWS 
 

 

 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION TUTOR NEEDED:  The 
Religious Education Program is looking for a special 
individual who would like to work with two siblings in 3rd 
and 7th grades who need to be prepared for the 
sacraments of Reconciliation and Holy Communion.  The 
tutoring sessions would need to take place on Sunday 
mornings at the school from 10:10-11:40. All necessary 
materials will be provided. If you are interested in sharing 
your faith with these young people, please contact the RE 
office.   

For more information, please contact the RE Office 
at (914) 234-3775 or goodnews2@verizon.net 

Thank you for considering joining this special 

ministry.  

 

A Note From Deacon Lou 
 
There seems to be a misunderstanding about my 
participation in preaching assignments. 
Please be aware Fr. Bisignano, Fr. Joseph, and I have 
agreed that on the weekends when Fr. Lowery is present 
and celebrating Mass in our parish that I would not have 
a preaching assignment. All other weekends I will have a 
preaching assignment. I hope this helps clarify the 
situation. Please be advised that I will be traveling to 
China and Singapore for business during July 16 
through July 29. I'll be back at Mass on Sunday July 30. 
 

May God bless all of you, 
Deacon Lou 

 

LIFE SPIRITUALITY MEETING 
 

There will be a Life Spirituality Meeting on 
Monday, July 31st from 6:30-7:30 pm in the Cenacle 

Building. 
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